
All Saints Church
601 4th St. P.O. Box 217
Madison Lake, MN 56063
Phone: 507-243-3319 Fax: 507-243-4308
Email: asoffice@hickorytech.net

Mass Schedule (All saints) 
8:00 a.m. Friday Morning 
5:00 p.m. Saturday Evening (May-October) 
10:00 a.m. Sunday Morning 
Holy Day Schedule: Consult Bulletin

Reconciliation:
Saturday 11:00 a.m. & by appointment.

Immaculate Conception Church
101 Church St. P.O. Box 100
St. Clair, MN 56080
Phone: 507-245-3447
Email: icoffice@hickorytech.net

Mass Schedule (Immaculate conception)
9:00 a.m. Friday Morning
4:00 p.m. Saturday Evening (November-April)
8:30 a.m. Sunday Morning
Holy Day Schedule: Consult Bulletin

Reconciliation:
Sunday 8:00 a.m. & by appointment.

Sacraments of the Church
Baptism
Arrangements are made by contacting the parish offices in 
advance of the date.

Marriage
Arrangements for the date and preparations are made by 
contacting Fr. Schneider at least 9 months in advance.

RCIA
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults is the process 
where adults become members in the Catholic Church. For 
additional information, contact Fr. Schneider.

Pastoral Care 
Please contact either parish office when someone is 
hospitalized or homebound, or if you would like to be 
added to our prayer chain, or if you would like to receive 
communion or anointing of the sick.  Call Father’s cell (507) 
469-9979 if it is an emergency.

Devices to assist the Hearing Impaired 
During Mass are available. Please contact an usher before 
Mass to learn where they are located.

The Epiphany of the Lord
January 6, 2019

Our Mission is to invite 
all to strengthen their experience                              
of the message and Spirit of Jesus.

Churches of All Saints
 & Immaculate Conception

www. as-ic.org

Father Robert Schneider
Phone: (507) 243-3319 Cell (507) 469-9979

Frschneider51@gmail.com
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STEWARDSHIP
All saints

Weekend of December 22 & 23, 2018 Totals 

Adults $4,959.00

Children $161.85

Offertory $3,837.59

Online Giving $1,070.00

Total $10,028.44

Building Fund $190.00

Christmas $80.00

immaculate conception
Weekend of December 22 & 23, 2018 Totals 

Adults $2,639.00

Children $34.79

Offertory $984.52

Online Giving $340.00

Total $3,998.31

Christmas $47.50

Religious Retirement $50.00

father’s weekly message

A great project of peace

Peace, in effect, is the fruit of a great 
political project grounded in the 
mutual responsibility and interdepen-
dence of human beings. But it is also a 
challenge that demands to be taken up 
ever anew. 

It entails a conversion of heart and soul; it is both interior and 
communal; and it has three inseparable aspects:
 
- peace with oneself, rejecting inflexibility, anger and impa-
tience; in the words of Saint Francis de Sales, showing “a bit of 
sweetness towards oneself ” in order to offer “a bit of sweetness 
to others”; 

- peace with others: family members, friends, strangers, the 
poor and the suffering, being unafraid to encounter them and 
listen to what they have to say; 

- peace with all creation, rediscovering the grandeur of God’s 
gift and our individual and shared responsibility as inhabitants 
of this world, citizens and builders of the future.
 
The politics of peace, conscious of and deeply concerned for 
every situation of human vulnerability, can always draw in-
spration from the Magnificat, the hymn that Mary, the Mother 
of Christ the Savior and Queen of Peace, sang in the name of 
all mankind: 

“He has mercy on those who fear him in every generation. 
He has shown the strength of his arm; he has scattered the 
proud in their conceit. He has cast down the mighty from their 
thrones, and has lifted up the lowly; ...for he has remembered 
his promise of mercy, the promise he made to our fathers, to 
Abraham and his children forever” (Lk 1:50-55). 

From the Vatican, 8 December 2018 7. A great project of peace 

Opening for Pilgrimage to the Holy Land
As many of you know we were full for our March 2019 pil-
grimage as of last October. A couple had to cancel because of 
an upcoming surgery.
Call Fr. Schneider 507-469-9979 if you would like to be part of 
our Spring Holy Land Pilgrimage.
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Weekly Schedule
All saints Mass Intentions	
friDAY, january 11, 2019   	           Mickey Miller
8:00 am Mass   

Sunday, january 13, 2019	           Tony & Sally Reintjes
10:00 AM MASS

immaculate conception Mass Intentions
Friday, january 11, 2019    	           Todd Lang
9:00 Am Mass

Saturday, january 12, 2019              Parishioners
4:00 PM MASS	     

Sunday, january 13, 2019	           Kay Seys
8:30 AM MASS	
		           

Liturgical ministry Roles
All saints
SATURDAY Mass will resume on May 4, 2019
						    
Sunday, january 13, 2019 10:00 am
Reader:			   Tim Pohlman	
Eucharistic Ministers:	R ichard Arians, Laura Babcock, 
			   Dawn Dembouski
Servers:		 	 Chloe Anderson, Quintin Steindl	
Ushers:	 		  Brent Dauk, Kevin Kes, 
			   Jim Kotek, Larry McMullen
								      
Immaculate conception	 	
Saturday, january 12, 2019 4:00 Pm
Reader:		                 	Kim Carlson
Eucharistic Ministers:        Dennis & Bonnie Steel,
			H   elen Manders
Servers:			  Allie Carlson, Joey Rule
Ushers:			   Ross & Andrew Carlson

Sunday, january 13, 2019 8:30 am
Reader:		                  7th Grade
Eucharistic Ministers:       Jeanne Becker, Kathy Lang,
			   Alan Lynch
Servers:			  7th Grade
Ushers:			   7th Grade

faith formation News         
ALL Saints                                  	          
Colleen Terrell 507-327-2976 

Wednesday Evening Classes will meet on Wednesday, 
January 9th at 6:30 p.m.  in the Church basement.

Sunday Morning Classes will meet on Sunday, January 13th  
at 8:45 a.m.  in the Academy Building and Church basement.

Super Bingo 

Super Bingo will be held on Sunday, January 27th at All 
Saints.  Early Bird Bingo will begin at 11:30 a.m. with 
Regular Bingo beginning at 12:30 p.m.
Concessions will be available.  

Regular Bingo Tickets are available for sale from the 
Academy Office - Cost is $20.00 - Early Bird packets may 
be purchased the day of the event. Total Prize Payout is 
$2000.00 - Catholic Order of Foresters will be providing a 
matching grant of up to $1500.00 for this event. 

Immaculate conception

CHERYL Sodeman  507-245-3447

Faith Formation classes for grades 1-10 will be held on 
Wednesday, January 9th from 6:30pm to 7:30pm.

7th Grade Class Mass - On Sunday, January 13th the 7th 
grade Faith Formation class will be participating in the 
8:30am Sunday liturgy. All students are asked to be at church 
by 8:15am and check in with their teacher.

The deadline for our bulletin is NOON on Tuesday, unless 
otherwise noted. If you have any questions contact your 
parish office. 

 

 

 Super Bingo 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 27, 2019 
12:30 P.M. 

All Saints Catholic Church 
Madison Lake, MN 

1 Regular Bingo or 4 Corners $100 12 B-N-O Game $100 

2 Regular Bingo or 4 Corners $50 13 Regular Bingo or 4 Corners $50 

3 Plus Game $100 14 4 Corners Only $50 

4 Regular Bingo or 4 Corners $50 15 Little Picture Frame $100 

5 Regular Bingo or 4 Corners $50 16 Regular Bingo or 4 Corners $50 

6 X-Game $100 17 Layer Cake Game $100 

7 Regular Bingo or 4 Corners $50 18 Regular Bingo or 4 Corners $50 

8 Regular Bingo Only $50 19 Regular Bingo or 4 Corners $50 

9 T-Game $100 20 T-Game $100 

10 Regular Bingo or 4 Corners $100 21 X-Game $100 

11 Coverall $250 22 Coverall $250 

 INTERMISSION     

 

In case of inclement weather, Super Bingo will be held on February 10, 2019 

TOTAL PAY-OUT $2,000 

All Saints Church, Madison Lake MN 
For Tickets Call 507-243-3319 or Mail Check  

All Saints Super Bingo  
Box 217 Madison Lake, MN 56063 

Donation $20 
No one under 18 unless accompanied by an adult.  Limited Seating! 

INCLUDES 6 BINGO CARDS PER GAME EXCEPT 4 BINGO CARDS FOR COVERALL GAMES 

EARLY BIRD BINGO  
STARTS AT 11:30 

A.M. 
Tear Sheets Sold For  

Early Bird Bingo 
LUNCH AVAILABLE 
Starting at 11:00 A.M. 
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all saints news                          
Remember to keep saving your receipts from HyVee in 
Mankato and Milk Moola caps and labels from Kwik Trip. 

Such a wonderful turnout of children for the Christmas 
Eve Homily with Father Schneider.

Christmas Decorations will be taken down the week of 
January 13th. More information to come.

Please remember the All Saints Endowment when 
you are choosing where to leave your legacy. Contact 
Father Schneider or Jim Kotek 507-327-7113 for more 
information, or put your check in an envelope marked All 
Saints Endowment. Thanks!

Parish Trustees:					   
Carol Ries           327-5962                        Jen Fraze     995-0447

Parish Finance Council:
Dick Arians         696-8119                           Cheri Best   267-4051
Donna Haala       243-3641               John Landkamer   995-9318 
Greg Rosenow    380-4233             Rose Anne Schoeb  243-3634 
Trevor Waagner  317-8798 

Parish Pastoral Council:
Darcy Anderson     257-2077              Jen Fraze              995-0447
Spencer Kolles  320-212-2599             Bruce Klugherz  243-3273
Bev Peters                257-3792

CEMETERY:
Frank Hodapp    243-3371                     

immaculate conception 
neWS

Parish Trustees:			 
Troy Braun        720-4106                  Kim Bruender   257-3561

Parish Finance Council:
David Becker  245-3397                       Dan Ireland     245-3709                           
Lana Kruse  245-3888                          Robert Kruse   245-3212
Tonya Rule   327-0198                          Kelly Zabel      420-5901     

Parish Pastoral Council:                                       
Mary Drummer 625-3662                    Sharon Juliar 245-3725
David Kruse       345-4012                     Linda Lynch 245-3524                                                           
Carol Pluym       524-3271                       Tom Rother 779-4304                              

CEMETERY:
Dan Ireland       245-3709 
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ALL SAINTS ACADEMY NEWS

Celebrating Flannel Day in the infant room.

We have openings in our childcare Infant-PreK. Please call  
Liz at 507-243-3819 or email asa.madisonlake.childcare@
gmail.com

AREA HAPPENINGS
Join the School Sisters of Notre Dame for “In Solidarity,” a 
weekly silent prayer to simply hold our immigrant and refu-
gees in compassion and love. The weekly prayer will be held 
on Sundays from 4-4:30 p.m., beginning Sunday, December 
2, 2018, at Our Lady of Good Counsel Chapel. The School 
Sisters of Notre Dame invite anyone who wishes to come and 
spend quiet, reflective time with one another, extending com-
munal energy of hospitality toward all our immigrants and 
refugees. If you have any questions please contact Our Lady of 
Good Counsel at 507-389-4200.

Forgiveness Retreat: A Practicing and Teaching Forgiveness 
Retreat will be held on January 25-26 at Shalom Hill Farm in
Windom. This short overnight retreat is meant to help learn 
why disciples of Christ are urged to forgiveness Retreatants 
will have the opportunity to practice a private prayer exercise 
of forgiving another person in your life of wrongdoing. The 
retreat will be lead by Dr. Susan WindleyDaoust and Deacon 
Bob Yerhot and will run Friday evening through Saturday 
mid-afternoon. This retreat is for all adults and registration is 
requested by January 11. Registration can be found at https://
www.dowr.org/event-details/557. If you have any questions 
please contact Camille at cwithrow@dowr.org

Minnesota Winters can provide transportation challenges.
Cancellation Closing Policy at 

All Saints in Madison Lake
When the Minnesota State Patrol issues a

“No Travel Advised”:
In Madison Lake, all activities will be canceled, but weekend 
Masses will be held if Fr. Schneider is home and it is possible 
to move safely in the City of Madison Lake. Please do not 
try to walk on icy and unplowed streets and sidewalks to 
attend Mass. The obligation to attend Mass is lifted when 
conditions are not safe to come to church.

Cancellation Closing Policy at 
Immaculate Conception in St. Clair

             When the Minnesota State Patrol issues a 
“No Travel Advised”:

All Activities, including weekend Masses, will be canceled 
at Immaculate Conception in St. Clair. Please do not try to 
drive to Mankato or elsewhere to attend Mass. The obliga-
tion to attend Mass is lifted when the authorities tell us it is 
too dangerous to drive.
Also, when school is canceled in St. Clair because of weath-
er, all activities at Immaculate Conception Church, includ-
ing daily Mass, will be canceled that day.

loyola news:

All of us at Loyola wish you a blessed new year!

Please prayerfully consider a planned gift to Loyola Catholic 
School when choosing where to leave your legacy.

Save the Date!

Jan 28: Catholic Schools Week Mass at 10 a.m. @ Holy Rosary 
Parish

Learn about Loyola Catholic School (PS-12). Visit www.
loyolacatholicschool.org Contact Angela at acasteel@loyola-
catholicschool.org or 507.388.0615 to schedule family tours.

2018 catholic ministries appeal - This year All 
Saints’ goal is $25,140. We have received pledges  of $20,655, 
82% of our goal, as of December 28, 2018. Immaculate Con-
ception’s goal is $14,180. As of December 28, 2018, we have 
received $15,955, 113% of our goal. If you would like to give 
online, please go to www.catholicfsmn.org/Donate-Now. 


